
 
 
 
 
 
 
Saskatoon Public Schools is the largest school division in Saskatchewan with more than 28,000 students 
and upwards of 3,300 professional and support staff in 48 elementary schools, 10 secondary schools, and 
one Whitecap Dakota partnership school.   
 
 

Saskatoon Public Schools Requires a 

Superintendent of Facilities 

 
Saskatoon Public Schools is seeking a strategic, people-focused leader to serve as Superintendent of 
Facilities. This role is responsible for leading a dynamic and skilled facilities team and ensuring that all 
school division properties are safe, functional and aligned with the division’s long-term strategic goals. 

The successful candidate will oversee five major capital construction projects currently underway, as well 
as ongoing responsibilities including facilities planning, operations, maintenance, renovations, energy 
management, safety, occupational health and facility leasing. This position plays a critical leadership role 
within the school division and administrative council and works closely with school division staff, external 
consultants, provincial ministries and the City of Saskatoon. 

The Superintendent of Facilities also leads the division’s facilities budget, contributes to the development 
of a ten-year capital plan, and provides leadership in strategic planning, team development, and 
continuous improvement. The role requires someone who can foster a collaborative team culture, build 
strong relationships and evaluate and evolve facilities practices to meet the changing needs of students 
and staff. 

Candidates should hold a post-secondary diploma or degree in a relevant field and have ten or more years 
of progressively responsible experience in facilities leadership within the public or private sectors. They 
will bring demonstrated strength in strategic planning, capital project management, financial oversight and 
staff leadership. Excellent interpersonal, communication and creative problem-solving skills are essential. 

 
Applications should be submitted electronically in confidence to: 
 
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent of Human Resources and Chief Financial Officer 
Saskatoon Public Schools. 
 
Email: Shockeym@spsd.sk.ca 
Website: www.saskatoonpublicschools.ca 
 
The closing date for applications is June 9, 2025. 
 
Applications are encouraged from persons of Indigenous ancestry 
as we strive to develop a representative workforce. 
 
Saskatoon Public Schools wishes to thank all applicants for their interest. 
However, only those candidates selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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